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Executive Order No. 215 of 1989 

ENVIRONMENT AL ASSESSMENT 

Governor Thomas H. Kean signed the attached Executive Order No. 215 (EO #215) on 
September 11, 1989. The Executive Order rescinds Govem01' Cahill's Executive Order No. 53 
(1973). EO #215 requires depaiiments, agencies and authorities of the State to prepare and 
submit to the New Jersey Department of Environmental Protection (NJDEP) an environmental 
assessment (EA) or environmental impact statement (EIS) (as specified in the Order) in support 
of major constrnction projects. Guidelines for the preparation of the EA/EIS are also attached 
(revised 2002). The objective of this Order is to reduce or eliminate any potential adverse 
environmental impacts of projects initiated or funded by the State. 

David Pepe of the NJDEP's Office of Permit Coordination & Environmental Review is 
responsible for the administration ofEO #215. Please contact David Pepe at 
David.Pepe@dep.nj.gov if you have any questions regarding the Order. 

All required EA/EIS submissions should be made to the Office of Permit Coordination & 
Environmental Review by the agency undertaking the funded project. Please submit one hard 
copy of the EA/EIS as well as any attachments, and include at least one CD copy for each 
NJDEP program area of interest noted in the EA/EIS. The NJDEP prefers that the EA/EIS also 
be submitted electronically to David.Pepe@dep.nj.gov. Please note, the review schedule is 
included in the Order. 


























